
 

 

 

   

Our stars today are Myles and Minnie 
 

 

Congratulations! 

  21st April 2023                               Term: Summer 1   Week: One 

Reception Class Newsletter 
 

Wishing all our families a wonderful weekend.  

Mrs Rogers, Miss Morrey, Mrs Thompson and Mrs Bebbington 

  Spring is in the air and we have been busy in Reception this week thinking about 
growing seeds. We worked together in our groups to decide the correct sequence for planting a seed. We 
are going to test our sequences out next week to check they are right. After listening to the story of ‘Jack 
and the Beanstalk’ we have been working on our own class book called ‘Reception and the Beanstalk’. We 
have been imagining what else could be at the top of a beanstalk as we worked either on our own or 
collaboratively to record our ideas. We then took photographs of any models that were made and wrote 
captions to go into our book alongside any drawings that were done. We have been noticing the signs of 
spring and enjoying the warmer weather when playing outside.  

Dates Ahead: 

5th May: Coronation celebration party (details to 
follow soon) 

17th May: Veterinary nurse visit (tbc) 

23rd/25th May: Dogs Trust workshops and assembly 

Thursday 8th June: Reception Class trip to Runway 
Visitor Centre, Manchester Airport (details to follow 
soon) 

 

Everyone has been working very hard this week in their new groups. If your child has moved colour level 
their new books will be coming home on Monday.  

 

In the coming weeks we will be planting up the tyres and some pots in our outdoor area. If you are able to 
donate any plants, compost or seeds to help us with this we would be very grateful. 


